
Board Meeting 
September 8, 2020 

Via Zoom 
 

Mr. Thornton      Mr. Thurman 
Mrs. Reeves      Ms. Russell 
Mrs. Harris      Ms. Bobo 
Mr. Reeder      Mr. Jones 
Mrs. Bennett      Mrs. Norment 
Rev. Anderson      Ms. Ruiz 
Mr. Beasley      Mrs. Rosales 
Mr. Wilson 
 
 

• Mrs. Reeves presented the financial report for MBA.  She also 
talked about the CARES ACT funds and the equipment that 
was purchased with the funds 

• Dr. Bradley spoke about how things are doing in Covid-19; 
how equipment will be given to students 

• Mrs. Bennett spoke regarding the ups and downs of not 
having in person school.  She has six grandchildren at MBA. 

• Rev. Anderson and several board members spoke regarding 
the effects of Covid-19, virtual schooling and providing 
equipment for all students 

• Mr. Wilson provided information on how the IT Department 
are preparing for the issuing of the equipment and the 
programming of all the laptops being provided to the students 

• The next meeting will be December 16, 2020. 
 


